
This is to register our objection to the propose rated increase being sought by Pennichuck East Utility, 
Inc. 
 
We just moved to Litchfield this past July.  I have heard and read about how our property/neighborhood 
all had their own wells then St Gobain poisoned our well and Pennichuck took over water distribution. 
Pennichuck wants to raise our rates Our rates that are already the highest of any surrounding 
community? 
We should not have to pay for this service at all. St Gobain destroyed our well and they should be 
picking up the costs of providing water to us. Please note our objection to the requested increase by 
Pennichuck. 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 
 
 
Amy Beth Nordstrom 
14 Oak Drive 
Litchfield, NH 03052 

 


